
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon. The weekend is upon us again, as usual, faster than we expect. 
This week we have had two trips out for Year 6. Both our Year 6 classes walked to Leeds Museum for 
an exciting (and informative!) Roman workshop (pictures included at the back of this newsletter). 
The children had lots of information to share upon their return and it was lovely to hear their     
abundant enthusiasm. We also had another of our football fixtures this week. On Monday, the   
football team played at Ebor Gardens and had a win! A huge well don’t to them. World Book Day 
was a lovely day in school this week—lots of children (and staff!) came dressed as their favourite          
characters from books they love—a huge thanks to Miss McKail for arranging such an exciting day. 
We are excited to find out who the masked readers are too! 
Lastly, this week, a huge thank you to the parents and carers who came to our Afternoon Tea & 
Reading event on Wednesday. Mrs Heaton and Miss Thackeray were delighted that so many of you 
turned up. Our Afternoon Tea (and support with learning) sessions will be running every Wednesday 
this half term and everyone is welcome to attend. Keep you eye out for the posters coming 
through on email and with this newsletter. Have a great weekend everyone. 
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 95% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to Reception 1 & 3JH for the best attendance this week. 

3JH have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

R1, 1FA, 3JH, 3NB, 4RM, 5GA, 5HW, 6NP have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 80% Rec 1— 98% Rec 2— 89%  1HM– 90% 1FA— 97% 2HW— 94% 2NI— 96%  3NB—98% 

3JH— 100% 4LB— 94% 4RM— 99% 5HW– 99% 5GA— 99% 6NP— 99% 6CH—89%   
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

Tuesday 14th March 2023—World Maths Day 

Tuesday 17th March 2023—Year 1 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Tuesday 28th March 2023—Easter Discos in School  

Thursday 30th March 2023—Year 2 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 31st March 2023—Year 5 Trip to Leeds Museum  

Friday 31st March 2023—School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 17th April 2023—School reopens for the Summer term  



 

 

Certificate winners this week... 
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